
 

Notice 

Ref. Advt. No. 1/2019 (R&P) 

Recruitment of GTs in AEE (Environment), Finance & Accounts Officer and 

Security Officer 

This has reference to the Notice dated 15th September 2021 conveying therewith that CBT 

for the posts of Security Officer, Finance & Accounts Officer and AEE (Environment) against 

advertisement no. 01/2019(R&P) dated 29/05/2019 will be conducted on 9th & 10th October 

2021.  

It has come to notice that the Union Public Service Commission (UPSC) has also scheduled 

its Civil Services Preliminary Examination on 10th October 2021. Accordingly to avoid any 

problem for the candidates of both the exams of UPSC & ONGC, it has been decided to re-

schedule the CBT dates of ONGC for the posts of Security Officer, Finance & Accounts 

Officer and AEE (Environment). 

The re-scheduled dates of the CBT for the above posts will be notified subsequently. Please 

keep on checking this website – www.ongcindia.com for latest updates and further details. 
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